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Raszka Shelley

From: Yenhoang@aol.com

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 8:59 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Please oppose HB's 3515, 2050, 3140, 3188, and 3514

Dear Ms. Raszka: 
  
As a taxpaper of Oregon (and we pay big money) I wish to log my complaint against the advancement of any bills that 
harm wildlife without a scientific logical reason behind them.  Passing any of these bills would mean voting against the 
majority of Oregonians who pay taxes to fund the state's agencies and programs, and would go contrary to the wishes of 
those you seek to serve. 
  
HB3515: there is no emergency for legislators to call for a blanket law calling for not EvEr protecting wolves under the 
Endangered Species Act.  Come on!  This has cattlemen's interfering hand all over it.  For once, speak for wildlife 
because that's the wish of your taxpayers. 
  
HB2050 means utmost cruelty in destroying wildlife.  We the taxpayers wish to enjoy wildlife and not kill them to satisfy 
ranchers and loggers. 
  
HB3140 Again there is no "emergency" except for those warmongers who want to wage wars on wildlife. 
  
HB3188 ignres the fact that Oregon's predators are themselves natural resources that need to be protected from harm 
from the greatest and baddest of all predators: humankind. 
  
HB3514: Furthering tax credit program would encourage more flimsy claims to get taxpayers monies into ranchers' 
pockets.  Livestock losses are currently not verified by any "science" but only by deputies who many times speak the 
same belligerent language as those ranchers towards wildlife.  Continuing this is a travesty; we need those monies (our 
taxdollars) to be used wisely and efficiently so as to benefit our natural heritage, what makes Oregon beautifully unique. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Benjamin Schuster 
N Yen Lam 
503-836-2286 
  
  


